PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
WILLIAMSTOWN COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

The Community Preservation Committee will hold its annual public informational hearing on
Wednesday, January 22, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in person at Town Hall located at 31 North Street
and via Zoom https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87349065927 to identify the needs, possibilities, and
resources of Williamstown regarding community preservation in accordance with General Law
Chapter 44B, the Community Preservation Act. Residents, interested parties and prospective
applicants are welcome to attend to assist the Committee in identifying the community housing,
historic preservation, recreation and open space needs of the town.

1/8/25 and 1/15/2025
Linda Sciarappa
Assistant to Town Manager/Select Board



